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To whom it may concern: I am writing to voice my support in favor of SB 91 (with 

revisions) to support compensating the parents of disabled children to provide the 

best level of care for their children. As a Minnesotan, I can attest to the fact that paid 

caregiving is an essential function, with ripple effects that will benefit the whole state. 

It’s time to recognize the incredible workload parents of disabled children take on and 

allow parents the ability to care for their children at home with the proper resources. 


